
  22nd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  AUGUST 28, 2022 

                
 
WELCOME EVERYONE                             
Thank you for celebrating with 
us! 
 
 
 

        Celebrating in Christ   
Saturday August 27th                   
4:00 PM  Mass St. Joseph                                                           
6:00 PM   Fred (Fritz) DeMeuse  Req by: Family                                     
Sunday   August 28th  
8:00 AM  Congregations of St. Joseph & SS Peter & Paul  
10:00AM Mass St. Joseph 
1:00 PM   Spanish Mass     
Thursday   September 1st   
8:00 AM  Rosary  
8:30 AM  World Peace    Req by  Karen & Darrel Schartner                                                                     
Saturday  September 3rd   
4:00 PM    Mass St Joseph                                                                           
6:00  PM  Roberta Peterson Boyle   Req by: Donna Peterson   
Sunday     September 4th    
8:00 AM   Tony Polich      Req by: Family  
10:00 AM     Mass St. Joseph  
1:00  PM      Spanish Mass                                                                                             
==================================================================== 

  Serving in Christ                                                                                   
September 3rd   

Lector:   Rachel DeMeuse  
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Mark  
Usher               Derek Denil & Doug Schopf                                                                      
Sacristan:  Dan Ploor 

September 4th  
Lector:                Richard Johnson  / Comm Choir                                                    
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Ed 
Ushers:  Mark Behrendt, Paul Spude, & Dick Smith      
Sacristan:   Tom Ploor  
 
================================================================== 
       

   Summary of Contributions Received
        (Treasures)           
Envelopes                              $              1,172.00                                 
Visitors                                   $                 175.00  
Online                                     $                 417.00 
Mass Stipend                         $                   10.00 
Candles                                  $                   29.00 
Building & Maintenance       $                  100.00 
Missionary  Cooperation      $               1,249.78 
Belgian Pie sales                   $               1,130.00 
  
 

                                   AUGUST $CRIP                                                                                                 
 $CRIP SALES                    $8,220.00                                                                                                  
 $CRIP  PROFIT                     $214.00 

               

Mass Intentions                                                                          
There are some opening for Mass Intentions for Thursdays a few 
Saturdays and Sundays. They are $10.00 a Mass just give me a 

call  or stop in at the office.  920-743-4842   

Please  keep Saints Peter and Paul in your Will .  

Daily Scripture Readings   
Monday:        1 Cor 2:1-5 / Mk 6:17-29 
Tuesday:       1 Cor 2:10b-16 / Lk 4:31-37 
Wednesday   1 Cor 3:1-9 / Lk 4:38-44 
Thursday:     1 Cor 3:18-23 / Lk 5:1-11 
Friday:           1 Cor 4:1-5 / Lk 5:33-39 
Saturday       1 Cor 4”6b-15 / Lk 6:1-5                                          
Sunday   Wis 9:13-18b Phlm 9-10,12-17 / Lk 14:25-33 

 
       St Joseph Parish Mass Live on Facebook                   

Mass will be broadcast live on Saturdays at 4:00 pm on           
Facebook. Join us live on your Facebook page or you can view it 
at any time. at   https://www.facebook.com/St.JosephCatholic   

   The Mass on Spectrum Cable TV Channel 989:  Fridays                           
at 9:00 am and 6:00 pm and Sundays at 1:00 am & 6:00 pm    

 Suffering In Christ 
If you know of anyone that is homebound and would like 
one of our Deacons to visit and bring communion please 
call the office at 920-743-4842.  
===================================================================                              

A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the  tabernacle   
representing the real presence of Christ  in the Eucharist at all 
times. The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who 
wish to donate. The candle cost of $30 a month in honor of a 
loved one. 
 

         The AUGUST Tabernacle Candle     
    is lit in Loving Memory of  
       Francis & Ann Bitters  
           Requested by: Their Family  

 
Mass Minutes                                                                                    

  By Deacon Ed  

We hear, “The Lord be with you,” 4 or 5 times during Mass. 
What does this really mean?                                                        

When Moses died, God chose the reluctant Joshua to lead 
the people into the promised land, saying, “I am with you,” 
meaning the present, not just, “I will be with you.”   Jesus 
said, “For where two or three are gathered together in my 
name, there I am in the midst of them.” (Mt. 18:20)  “With 
’The Lord be with you’, the priest is praying that the divine 
life we received [in Baptism] may continue to grow within 

us.” Dr. Edward Sri                                                                     
Next week, “I confess…  

        ATTENTION MEN!                                                                                  
Men from all 4 Sturgeon Bay area parishes (St Joseph, Corpus 

Christi, St. Peter/Paul, & Holy Mary).  Season ll of TMIY will 
begin on September 10th @ St. Joseph Social Hall @ 8:00 am 

(NEW DAY & TIME).  This invitation is for all men over the age of 
18. TMIY is a world-wide Catholic organization founded in      

Houston over 20 years ago.  Season ll is a new presentation with 
9 new guest speakers and no prior attendance required. The   

format is a short social gathering, viewing a 30 minute video and 
discussing the presentation in a small group setting.  Beginning 
at 8:00-9:30 on Saturday, 9/10/22. Refreshment will be served!!  

ALL MEN ARE WELCOME .. 
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On our journey of faith, God has called us to this celebration.  

Let us respond with the gratitude of a chosen people.  

      Blessing Box                                                                                        
Located on the side of Church                                          

With school starting we could use school supplies. We could 
also use diapers, wipes, onesies. New and gently use school 

clothes Please contact a  volunteer if you have any  questions.  
Thank You for supporting our  parish Blessing Box.                                                                                                             

 Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,                                     
 Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,                                       
 Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,                                           

 Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,                                       
 Pat Ploor  920-559-0352          

Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time                                        
Today, we hear Jesus say to us, “...when you 
hold a  banquet, invite the poor, the crippled, 
the lame and the blind; blessed indeed will 

you be because of their inability to repay you. 
For you will be repaid at the resurrection of the righteous.”  

   The poor are all around us, they are our neighbors and 
they need our help. Please support our local St. Vincent 
de Paul. Our volunteers work daily to help provide the 
emergency, necessary needs for families struggling in 
poverty. “in serving the poor, we serve Jesus Christ.”              

St. Vincent de Paul   

Remember our “Friends of the Poor Walk” on Saturday, 
September 17, 2022. See bulletin insert for more infor-

mation on how to donate or call                                                  
Denis McCarthy 715-212-1190                                                  

Thank you for helping us help others. 

BELGIAN PIE RECAP 

Thank you everyone who purchased a Belgian pie or 2.  
We raised $1,130.00.  A special thanks goes out to       

Rachel  DeMeuse and her bakers Pat Kaye , Agatha 
Paul, and Linda Maddson for all they have done, the 

pies were great.   

We also want to Thank all who donated supplies  and 
money             

 Grandma Tommy’s, Pat Radke, Mike Kaye, Pat Kaye, 
Agathe Paul, Linda Maddson, Craig & Bonnie Suess. 
For monetary donation we Thank  Catholic Financial  

and Catholic Financial branch 213, and Grandma 
Tommy’s.  We are truly Blessed to have an amazing 

Parish and community.  Thank you!!! 

 

 Edge and Teen Life Middle and High School                                           
 Religious Education and Youth Ministry 

We have sent out a parent survey to those parents who registered for 
Edge and Life Teen I the past. We are looking at the best options to serve 
our young Church! If you haven’t  filled out that survey, please go to your 

email and fill it out. Your voice matters!  

Parents of students going into grades 6-11, if you have not been receiving 
emails from Sarah, please email her at stgavin25@gmail.com  so she 

can add you to the list.  

The best way to stay up to date with start dates is by email. Sarah will be 
holding a few meetings to talk about the upcoming Youth Ministry/Faith 

Formation year soon! Stay tuned for your email about those dates.                  
Registration packets will be available at those (short) meetings  

Let’s pray for our young Church as they prepare to enter a new school 
year. Let’s also hold our graduation class of 2022 in our prayers as they 
venture to college, the workforce, or the military! We will always be here 

for you.  

What’s Happening in Children’s  Ministry! 

A big Thank you goes our to some of our high school students and core 
members from the Confirmation Program and Life Teen Program. They did 

a deep cleaning for a service project at the Faith Formation building this 
week .  Our building is looking great for the start of Religious Education 

this Fall.  

If you have not picked up your Vacation Bible School goodie bag, please 
stop by the Faith Formation Building this week from 7:00a m  to 3:00pm or 

call Laura Hoffman to arrange a time to pick up at St. Joseph’s Parish   
Office.  Your child worked hard on all their projects! 

We need you! Come join the fun! The Genesis Program needs subs in all 
grades! For more information contact Laura Hoffman at                                                                    

lhoffman@stjosephsb.com   

Liturgy of the Word for Children! 

All children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to participate in the                
Liturgy of the Word for Children at the 10:00 am  Sunday Mass at                             

St. Joseph Church.  

The Genesis Facebook page has changed! You can find us on Facebook 
under  GENESIS/Tri Parish Elementary Religious Education Program  

Look for upcoming information for the Genesis Program! 

            Bulletin sponsorships are essential to our parish’s                     
communication efforts.  We are so incredibly grateful for the generosity of 
all our bulletin sponsors.  Please take the bulletin home and use the ser-
vices provided by our sponsors. Tell them “Thank You” when visiting their 
business or when you see them in Church.                                                               
   This week we spotlight:                                                      
            Brad Tanck Plumbing, LLC                                           
               Thank you for supporting our parish 

 CHRIST CHILD SOCIETY                                                                                 
THE Christ Child Society will host its next meeting on Monday, August 

29th at Sts. Peter & Paul.  Social at 12:30 pm; meeting at 1:00 pm.  

5                                          

St Joseph Parish Mass Live on Facebook                   
Mass will be broadcast live on Saturdays at 4:00 pm on           

Facebook. Join us live on your Facebook page or you can view it 
https://www.facebook.com/St.JosephCatholic   

Channel 989:  Fridays                           
   

                              

Mass Minutes                                                                                    

or 5 times during Mass. 
What does this really mean?                                                        

When Moses died, God chose the reluctant Joshua to lead 
” 

Jesus 
For where two or three are gathered together in my 

With 
the priest is praying that the divine 

life we received [in Baptism] may continue to grow within 
Dr. Edward Sri                                                                     

ATTENTION MEN!                                                                                  
Men from all 4 Sturgeon Bay area parishes (St Joseph, Corpus 

begin on September 10th @ St. Joseph Social Hall @ 8:00 am 
(NEW DAY & TIME).  This invitation is for all men over the age of 

wide Catholic organization founded in      
Houston over 20 years ago.  Season ll is a new presentation with 

9 new guest speakers and no prior attendance required. The   
format is a short social gathering, viewing a 30 minute video and 
discussing the presentation in a small group setting.  Beginning 

9:30 on Saturday, 9/10/22. Refreshment will be served!!  
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